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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Today in Act of Worship, it was lovely to celebrate learning from 
across the curriculum with St John's Stars of the Week been 
chosen for many different subjects including, Art, Science, Maths 
and English. Well done to everyone for all your hard work in a 4-
day week. The sun has been shining and all the children in school 
have shone in their own way. Next week you may hear in the 
news about SAT's week taking place. These are national tests that 
children in Year 6 take. Please note as we do not have Year 6 yet, 
these tests do not apply to our school. 
 
Enjoy the sunny weekend, 
 
Mr Blackburn. 

Dates for your 

diaries: 

 

Book Fayre – after 

school from 

Monday 13th May – 

Thursday 16th May 

 

AM – St John’s Got 

Talent – Friday 

24th May 

 

School Closes – 

Friday 24th May 

 

School Closed for 

Inset Day – 

Monday 3rd June 

 

School Reopens – 

Tuesday 4th June 

 

School Closes – 

Friday 19th July 

 

School Reopens – 

Tuesday 3rd 

September 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sun Cream and Sun Hats: 

On hot days can you please make sure that your child attends 

school with a sun hat to protect them at break time and lunch 

time. Can we also please remind you about sun cream: 

▪ Sun cream should be applied by adults at home in a 

morning on hot days. 

▪ If needed, sun cream can be sent into school in a named 

and labelled bottled with the child's name on. If needed, it 

must only be reapplied but by the child themself. Adults in 

school cannot assist with this. 

Book Fayre: 

Next week, from Monday 13th to Thursday 16th May, we have the 

book fayre at school! Please come along and browse the range of 

books available to buy. We also have a competition for all 

children. Five lucky children (one from each year group) have the 

chance to win a £5 book fayre voucher to spend at our upcoming 

book fayre.  

 

For your chance to win a £5 voucher, all you need to do is design 

a book mark at home over this weekend. The best book marks will 



 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

 Taylor-James 

 Azlan 

 Khaddar 

 Layniie-Lou 

 Abdulrahman 

 Alicia 

 Zara K 

 87% 

 91% 

 93% 

 91% 

 90% 

 93% 

 91% 

Weekly Attendance 
St John’s Stars 

St John’s Got Talent: 

It is that time of year again! We will be holding our 

annual talent show on Friday 24th May. We need two 

acts from each class to go through to the grand final! 

Your class teacher will be holding auditions in class 

before this date. If you would like to audition then let 

your teacher know before the audition date. What is your 

talent? Dancing, singing, football skills, telling jokes, 

playing an instrument, amazing memory, speaking in 

another language - anything goes! You can audition on 

your own or enter as a group. Good luck! 

School Uniform: 

The school uniform is a white shirt, navy blue sweatshirt with or without logo (logo 

jumpers/cardigan can be purchased directly from Rawcliffes in Dewsbury) and grey trousers 

or a skirt. Plain white polo shirts are also part of the uniform. We ask that dark coloured, 

sensible flat shoes are worn at all times. A book bag, PE bag, hoodies and fleeces with 

school logo on for PE/other activities should also be purchased online or direct from our 

suppliers at Rawcliffes. It is important that all clothing is clearly marked with your child’s 

name, as when children change for PE it is very difficult to work out who the items of 

clothing belong to as they all look the same! 

Summer Uniform 

As the weather is getting warmer, please remember that children may wear grey school 

shorts or blue gingham dresses with a blue cardigan and these must be worn with tights or 

socks. Unbranded jumpers can be bought from many different supermarkets but they must 

be navy blue. 

 


